
Bruce & Linda Yparraguirre 
Model Railroad Donation - Storage 

NB-3 September 2016 (Carter) 
 
 
Last month, as Alicia & I neared completion of the inventory process on the Yparraguirre Model Railroad 
donation, it became apparent that with the number of items that were to be sold, that we would need 
to find a suitable storage for it off site near our home in Stockton.  A suitable facility was secured, 
however, last month, this was tabled until this month’s meeting.  I paid for August’s storage out of my 
own pocket and request reimbursement, and ask that we approve monthly expenditure of $120 per 
month for the storage of this collection.  It is estimated that we would need storage for the next 6 
months until we sell off the items we are not retaining for the museum. 
 
Requested Action: 
Approval of the recommended expenditure for storage 
 
 
 
 


